
 

 

PB/LL 23.11.17 

Head Bumps 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are no longer sending head bump slips home, as you will be notified to each minor 

head bump via a text message. 

If we are at all concerned/worried or a more major bump to the head occurs a member 

of staff will contact you. 

The children will carry on wearing head bump stickers as a way of indicating to all 

members of staff that they have had a bumped head so can be monitored throughout 

the day. 

If you wish for more information please speak to the teacher at pick up time. 

Many thanks, 

Paul Brown 


